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APPORTIONMENT TO TOWNS FOR STATE AID ROADS 189 

PUBLIC LAWS, 1953 CHAP. 221 

Sec. 2. R. S., c. 14, § IOI-A, amended. Section IOI-A of chapter I4 of 
the revised statutes, as enacted by section 5 of chapter 349 of the public 
laws of I 949, is hereby amended by repealing the next to last paragraph 
thereof, which was enacted by section 2 of chapter 398 of the public laws 
of I951. 

Eft'ective August 8, 1953 

Chapter 221 

AN ACT Relating to Apportionment to Towns for State Aid Roads. 

Be it enacted by the People of the State of Maine, as follows: 

R. S., c. 20, § 27, amended. Section 27 of chapter 20 of the revised 
statutes, as amended, is hereby further amended to read as follows: 

'Sec. 27. Apportionment to each town. The commission, from the fund 
provided for the improvement of state aid roads, shall to each town which 
has conformed to the provisions of sections 25 and 26, for each dollar so 
appropriated, apportion the following amounts: to each town having a 
valuation of $200,000, or less, $3.50 for each dollar appropriated by said 
town; to each town having a valuation of over $200,000 and not over 
$800,000, $2 for each dollar appropriated by said town; to each town hav­
ing a valuation of over $800,000, and not over $I,OOO,ooo, $1.75 for each 
dollar appropriated by said town; to each town having a valuation of over 
$I,OOO,ooo, and not over $I,200,000, ~.~ $1.55 for each dollar appropriated 
by said town; to each town having a valuation of over $I,200,000, and not 
over $I,400,000, ~.+:'t $1.35 for each dollar appropriated by said town; to 
each town having a valuation of over $I,400,000, and not over $I,600,000, 
~.e;:: $1.20 for each dollar appropriated by said town; fHHl, to each town 
having a valuation of over $I,600,000, and not over $1,800,000, ~ $1.10 for 
each dollar so appropriated by said town; and to each town having a valu­
ation of over $1,800,000, $1 for each dollar so appropriated by said town. 
The money appropriated by towns applying for state aid as hereinbefore 
provided, with the amount apportioned by the commission as hereinbefore 
provided, shall constitute a joint fund for the construction and improvement 
of the state or state aid highways in such towns.' 

Effective August 8, 1953 
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